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Pray for increased
participation in the
Society of
Christian Scholars
webinar series. 

Pray for our
professors teaching
in Czech Republic,
for their families
and their health.

Pray for the Society
of Christian
Scholars that it may
expand and connect
Christian scholars all
over the world.

Pray for our
professors who do
research, that they
may work with
faithfulness and
excellence in their
field.
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This is the
confidence
we have in
approachin
g God: that
if we ask
anything
according
to his will,
he hears

us.
1 John 5:14
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Pray for our
partners at SIM,
that students would
be blessed by
ministry's diversified
outreach all over
the world.

Pray for the United
States and all who
serve there.

Pray for the well-
being of all of our
faithful supporters
that they experience
God's grace and
provision in their
lives.

Pray for our
Society mentors
and mentees, that
God would deepen
their relationships
and expand this
needed program.

Pray for all of our
fellows in secure
countries, that they
may be the salt and
light of Jesus in
creative ways to their
students, colleagues,
and community.

Pray for professors
traveling back to
the States this
summer that they
experience a time of
refreshment and
encouragement.

Pray for
university
students to have
open hearts and
minds to hear
and receive
God's truth and
grace today! 

Pray for our
professors 
teaching in Central
and South America,
for encouragement in
their faith and
opportunities for
gospel conversations
with students and
colleagues.

Pray for more 
one-on-one
conversations
between professors
and students that
center on the Word
of God.

Pray that God leads
Global Scholars to
additional like-
minded ministries
to partner with, to
best steward
Kingdom resources
for our mission.

Pray for our partners
with the Consortium
of Christian Study
Centers, that they
may be making an
impact for Christ on
campuses all across
the nation.

Praise God for the
newness of life
through what Jesus
has done for every
one of us! Pray that
our professors
experience the joy
of this reality.

Pray for all of our
Global Scholars
professors to
protect time to
spend with Jesus in
prayer and solitude. 
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Pray for our
Regional
Representative
Osam as he seeks
to connect with
professors in the
Middle East.

Pray for the
daughter of our
East Asia Regional
Representative.
She is starting a new
school and is
adjusting. 

Pray for the
professors receiving
grants through the
Society of
Christian Scholars,
that the funding will
help them
accomplish their
goals. 

Pray for our
professor in Nigeria
who is developing a
character curriculum
for use in Nigerian
schools. 

Pray for Global
Scholars professors
who have
opportunities to
minister to Russian
and Ukrainian
students impacted
by the war.

Pray for God to
 bless the work of
Marlene, who
serves as a volunteer
curator for the
Society of Christian
Scholars library
resources. 

Pray for our
professor who is
returning to
Bulgaria after
spending time in
the United States
for cancer
treatment.  

Pray for wisdom for
our professor
preparing an in-
person and online
hybrid instruction
plan in the
Philippines. 

Pray for Joseph, a
volunteer library
curator with the
Society of Christian
Scholars from Sierra
Leone, as he is
facing health
problems. 

Pray that our East
Asia Regional
Representative
would be able to
make good
connections with
professors despite
travel restrictions. 

Continue to
pray for students 
and their parents to
be helped by the
College Faith
podcast and the
Thinking Christianly
podcast.

Pray for the
professors  in Asia
who recently joined
the Society of
Christian Scholars,
that they will be
equipped for
redemptive
influence. 

Pray for God's
blessing and
protection for the
family of our Regional
Representative
Osam during this
season when he is
away from home.

https://www.biblestudytools.com/1-chronicles/16-11.html

